
Cell Phone Policy 

Students are not to have cell phones during the school day, or on field trips.  Any students 

bringing cell phones to school must turn them in when they arrive to school and pick them 

up at the end of the day.  Should a student have a cell phone that they did not turn in, the 

phone will be confiscated and the consequences will be: 

1st Offense: The cell phone will be taken away and the student will be given a 

warning and reminder from the administration that they must remember 

to turn in their cell phone each morning. It will be returned at the end of 

the school day. 

2nd Offense: The cell phone will be taken away and will only be returned when a 

parent comes in with the student to talk to the administration.   

Further Offenses: Consequences for any further offences will be decided by the 

administration. 

Cell phone use in the van or any vehicle used for school functions:  The use of cell

phones or any other electronic devices on the bus are a privilege which students can lose 

should they share with others, play it out loud or distract the driver. Inappropriate use of 

any cell phone may result in losing the privilege of being able to bring the cell phone to 

school.   We have read & understand the cell phone policy. 

Parent Signature: ______________________________________ Date: _______________ 

 Parent Phone #:  ____________________________________ 

Student Signature:  _____________________________________ Date: ______________ 

 Student Cell Phone #:  ________________________________ 

Student Cell Phone Policy 

 This form must be filled out, if a student is bringing a cell phone 

to school.   


	ParentPhone: 
	Student Cell Phone: 
	Date: 


